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2024-2025 ACADEMIC AFFAIRS AWARDS

As the semester wraps up, faculty start to think
about grading and making changes for future
courses. It is easy to become overwhelmed
during this time of year. In this session, we will
review a checklist of items to complete to help
you close out your current course and prepare
for the next semester.  

DEC
2024931-372-3675 | citl@tntech.edu |  tntech.edu/citl

As we gear up for the spring semester, please remember to request course
combinations early. This helps our team ensure everything is ready and allows you to
verify that all necessary information is included before classes start. 

Important: Grades issued prior to the combine will be deleted and cannot be
retrieved.

There’s still time to nominate a faculty member for one of the CITL Excellence
awards. View the award criteria and nominate using the button above. 

Course Combines

During the months of December and January, the CITL Staff will be available to
assist you with any end of the semester questions, help trouble-shoot technology
issues, and help you prepare your courses for Spring 2025.

SPRING 2025

COURSE CONSULTATIONS

Book Now

https://tntech.yuja.com/V/Video?v=11973476&node=52043855&a=43623019
https://www.tntech.edu/citl/services/course-design.php
https://services.tntech.edu/TDClient/1878/Portal/Requests/ServiceDet?ID=47264
https://www.tntech.edu/cafe/awards/academic-affairs-awards.php
https://www.tntech.edu/citl/

